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Dear Parents and Carers,

A warm welcome back to the new school year to all of our children, families and staff!

A special welcome to our new families who have joined us in our Nursery and Reception and throughout
the school. We look forward to getting to know you and your children really well over the coming few
weeks.

We hope that you all had a wonderful summer break and were able to spend time enjoying some of the
activities or things you like to do the most together.

The children have returned to their new year groups really positively and have settled well this week. There
is an awful lot to remember in the first few days: new routines, PE days, where things are in the classroom
and a whole host of other things. Over these first few weeks the children will begin their learning across
the curriculum.

We have begun our ‘Meet the teacher’ curriculum meetings this morning with Year 6 parents and carers
and will continue next week with years 1-5. Please see below for the date and time for your child’s year
group. We would like to see as many parents and carers as possible so that we can share information
about the year ahead with you.

Year 6 Friday 6th September

Year 1 Monday 9th September
Year 2 Tuesday 10th September
Year 3 Wednesday 11th September
Year 4 Thursday 12th September
Year 5 Friday 13th September

Class Newsletters
Class newsletters will be sent out today to share information around the learning themes that your
children will cover this half term.

Your child’s new reading material and how home learning will work will be sent over the next week once
the children are settled and are used to their routines.

Have a great weekend and we look forward to seeing everyone back at school on Monday!

Kate and the Brindishe Manor team



g

8
A 8y

_.,UPE'_FEAH- $ .




Brindishe

PS FA Manor

A big hello to all our new families and welcome back to those who are returning to
Brindishe Manor. The Parents Staff and Friends Association (PSFA) run events to
raise money for our school. If you are new to our school, you automatically
become a member but there are ways that you can get more involved. Keep an eye
on newsletters and our Facebook page for events you can take partin. We also
have a WhatsApp group where we send event info directly to its members. More
on this below.

Contact us at brindishemanorpsfa@gmail.com and look for event updates in the
newsletter or on the PSFA Facebook page facebook.com/brindishemanorpsfa
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What’s on - Back to school

Welcome coffee morning - Monday 16th September 8.45 to 9.30am

Come along and meet new people and find out more about the PSFA. It’s @
a great way to meet other familes and to kick off the new school year. V

Taking place in the training room after the morning drop-off. Don’t forget ~
to sign in at the school office. You can help us to reduce waste and bring -
your own reusable coffee cup. ‘

World food night - Thursday 26th September 5 to 6.30pm

This has become a regular and loved event at our school. In celebration ,{J,
of the diversity of our school, we would like to invite families to our Sl =

N,

world food night. Why not bring your favourite dish for others to share? =

No nuts and please carefully list all the ingredients in your dish. This is a -\5‘

lovely way to kick off the school year. Taking place in the main hall. @,}.\ N
More on the PSFA '

We have lots of exciting events throughout the school year and there are plenty of
ways you can get involved. You can come along and enjoy the events. You can help
us plan events or you can help us to run them on the day. Taking part is a great way
to get to know more about our school. To be the first to hear about events and
news, join our WhatsApp group here...
https://chat.whatsapp.com/IKXE40wla7z7SqgfjrYFoR
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Brindishe Manor PSFA is a registered charity, number 1117178
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